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From the President
• Please mark your calendar for the next Heritage  
Park Homeowners Association quarterly meeting  
on Tuesday, July 21 at 7 p.m. at Beltway Baptist 
Church–North in Room 213. Go in the front door,  
go up the elevator and turn right. We hope to see  
you there!

• Summer is here, so please make sure you keep your 
yards mowed and edged. Maintain your flower beds 
weekly. There will be one friendly reminder before 
violations are assessed.

• We are exploring the possibility updating the fence  
on the west side of Liberty to match the fence on the 
right side of Liberty. We are getting bids, and we hope 
to have information soon about the cost as we try to 
continue to beautify our Heritage Parks space.

• We have been having a lot of problems with trash 
cans being left out or left unscreened. Please refer to the 
deed restrictions on the web site for further clarification 
to avoid fines.

• We are looking at getting surveillance cameras at the 
entrances so we can help patrol the areas. 

• Please see the info on the right about joining the draft 
for monthly/quarterly statements. Joining the draft 
helps to assure no late payments are made.

• Please let me know if you have any ideas, 
concerns or thoughts. Email me at the address 
below. Please think about joining us on the board 
and serving our association. Elections will be  
in October.

– Richard Cordero, Board President
president@heritageparksabilene.com

Set Up Your Draft
Are your monthly or quarterly 
payments set up on 
automatic draft? If not, it is 
easy to do, and it will save the 
Heritage Parks Homeowners 
Association  money, allowing 
us to do more with your dues. 
To sign up for automatic drafts, find the form online. 

www.heritageparksabilene.com  •  hpha@heritageparksabilene.com

Future Meeting Dates
The Heritage Parks Homeowners Association quarterly 
meetings are held on Tuesdays from 7-8:30 p.m. Future 
dates include:
• Tuesday, July 21       
• Tuesday, Oct. 20 
Join us for these important meetings that affect the community 
in which you live!

End of Summer BBQ
Join us for the End of Summer BBQ on Saturday, Aug. 15 
from 5:30-7:30 p.m. on Liberty Street across from the Enclave 
entrance. HPHA will provide the hot dogs and drinks,  
and we are asking everyone else to bring side dishes  
and desserts. You will also want to bring lawn chairs. We will
have a bounce house for the kids, and we will enjoy a great 
time of fellowship. We hope to have a great crowd as we 
continue to use community events to strengthen the HOA. 


